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Civic Licensing

From: Tom Wilde 

Sent: 11 July 2023 20:38

To: Civic Licensing

Subject: Objection to Orange order march in Dunkeld on 20/08/23

Dear Civic licensing team 

I am writing in objection to the pending application for the orange order to hold a procession through Dunkeld on 

the 20/08/23. I am objecting on a number of grounds. After last year's procession members of the orange order who 

had taken part in the parade went on to abuse local people on social media who had objected to the march.  

 

 This clearly shows that the orange order group organising this are hostile to local people and 

allowing this procession to take place is a danger to the community. The procession has also in previous years 

invited onlookers sporting UDF emblems which as a terrorist group also breaches the rules set out in code for 

applying for a procession or parade.  

Yours sincerely 

Tom Wilde 
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